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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

31/01/2024  23:09:472023/5240/P OBJ N Li It would've been great if instead of retail spaces there would be more community focused spaces. Despite all 

the fancy public consultations they have done, none of the public feedback has been incorporated. This will 

just be another coal drop yard with spaces completely inaccessible for the local resident.
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